
Some people who received this message don't often get email from code@springtownship.org. Learn why this is important

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Subject: Right To Know Request

 

 

Max,

 

In response to your right to know request of 6/27/24 regarding the property at 189 Rosehill Drive, tax parcel 13-3-391, at this time
there are no open building permits, code violations or any special assessments.

 

If you have any other questions please feel free to contact me.

 

Vaughn Zimmerman

Zoning Officer

DISCLAIMER: The information contained in this message is proprietary and/or confidential and may be privileged. If you are not
the intended recipient of this communication, you are hereby notified to: (i) delete the message and all copies; (ii) do not disclose,
distribute or use the message in any manner; and (iii) notify the sender immediately. (iv) The recipient should check this email and
any attachments for the presence of malware. The company accepts no liability for any damage caused by any Malware
transmitted by this email.
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